

## **NEWS RELEASE**

December 12, 2019

## For Immediate Release

For more information, media representatives should contact: Tommy Butler, Ward I Councilmember 970-319-0243 tommy.butler@greeleygov.com

Subject: Town Hall with Councilmember Butler on December 19

Ward I City Councilmember Tommy Butler is holding a listening session with residents on Thursday, December 19. Join the councilmember from 5:30 until 7 p.m. at Margie's Java Joint, 931 16th St. This is the first meeting held by Councilmember Butler after he was elected to Greeley City Council in November.

Councilmember Butler and Colorado House District 50 Representative, Dr. Mary Young, will be present and want to hear about the issues that matter most to you. Please bring your questions and be ready to discuss your priorities with both elected officials.

Greeley's Council Ward I includes areas of central, downtown and northeast Greeley. House District 50 encompasses areas of east and central Greeley and the City of Evans.

###